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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop TWFN-6 A6oM 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). 

CASE NO: NRC-2019-000177 
DATE REC'D: 01/24/2019 

I am requesting all documents in the NRC's possession related to a June 1971 compliance inspection by 
the United States Atomic Energy Commission which may have resulted in a Notice of Violation and a 
request for remedial action to be taken to remediate thorium-bearing slag that was discovered at the 
Molycorp, Inc. site in Washington, Pennsylvania. This request includes, but is not limited to, any 
sampling, reports, regulations, guidance documents, or remediation plans. 

The term "document" as used herein means any medium upon which information or intelligence can be 
recorded or retrieved, including any electronic medium, and includes, without limitation, the original and 
all non-identical versions, regardless of origin and location, of any book, pamphlet, letter, memorandum, 
calendar, report, record, contract, plans, maps, agreements, studies, handwritten notes, draft, working · 
papers, transcripts, affidavits, paper, print, drawing, sketch, graph, index, list, tape video, (audio or 
otherwise), logbook, photograph, microfilm, computer tape, disk, diskette or printout, video disk, data 
sheet, E-mail or data processing card, or any other written, recorded, transcribed, punched, taped, 
digitally-recorded, filmed, or graphic matter, however produced or reproduced, which is in your 
possession, custody or control. 

These documents are being requested in regards to a lawsuit filed against our client, Molycorp, Inc., by a 
former employee claiming exposure to radiation. 

We understand that we are responsible for any reasonable statutory fees charged for searching and 
copying of the records. Please expediently supply the copies of the records without notifying me of the 
costs of the fees, which we agree to pay, ·unless costs exceed $200, in which case please provide us prior 
notification so that we can advise whether we will consent to the proposed costs pursuant _to FOIA. 

If you deny all or any part of this request, please cite each specific FOIA exemption that justifies your 
denial of the information and notify me of appeal procedures available under the law. 

Should you.have any questions regarding this request, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 392-
5531. Thanks. · 

Vaughn 

Vaughn K. Schultz, Esquire 

Shareholder 

412-392-5531 Office 

888-811-7144 Fax· 

vschultz@dmclaw.com I Bjo/vCard 
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NOTICE: You have received an e-mail from vschultz@dmdaw com. The e-mail message and all attachments 

transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient and may contain legally privileged and 

confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering 

the message to the intended recipient, y9u are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or 

other use of the message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received a message in error, please 

notify the sender immediately by replying to the message and delete the message from your computer. 




